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Full Text

The Permanent Forum fully endorses the enhanced participation of Indigenous
Peoples and their representative institutions at the General Assembly and looks
forward to the Human Rights Council intersessional meetings with the
participation of Indigenous Peoples from all seven sociocultural regions. The
Permanent Forum welcomes the appointment of Robert Rae, Víctor García Toma,
Claire Winfield Ngamihi Charters and Belkacem Lounes to lead consultations
during the seventyeighth session of the General Assembly on the enhanced
participation of Indigenous Peoples and their representative institutions. The
Forum recommends that the Assembly and the Council ensure the full and
effective participation of Indigenous Peoples in these processes and calls upon
Member States to financially support the Indigenous Coordinating Body for
Enhanced Participation in the United Nations.
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